
RP Weekly Email from Feb. 6, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Friday, February 7, is an early release day.   Children will be excused at 1:20 p.m. 
Reminder there is no 4 year old kindergarten classes, however there will be 4K outreach for students and parents. 
 
Mark your calendars, there is no school for student's Friday, February 14 and Monday, February 17. 

 
Child development screenings for 3 year olds are scheduled for February 10 and February 11. 
Screenings are done by appointment.  4 year old and 5 year old kindergarten registration is also scheduled for February 10 and 
February 11.  Children eligible for screening must be 3 by September 1, 2020.   Children must be 4 or 5 by September 1, 2020 to 
enroll in their respective kindergarten program  Please read the attached  information on time, place and phone numbers below.  
 
Open Enrollment period is February 3 - April 30.  Review the attached information and share if you know someone that is 
interested in attending the Rosendale Brandon School District and is currently living outside our district. 
 
Our District Census Form is one way to help us stay current when there is a birth in your family. 
Please go to ​www.rbsd.us​ to fill out information online or print the attached form and return it to  
Rosendale Primary School. 
 
Rosendale Brandon School District has many employment opportunities. 
A list of jobs are attached. 
 
Looking for Spring apparel?  See the attached information for Laconia Spring Apparel items. 
Deadline for ordering is Friday, February 14. 
 

RBSD attachments: 
Child Development Screening  
4K and 5K Registration Information 
Rosendale Brandon School District Census Form 
RBSD Employment Opportunities 
Laconia Spring Apparel 2020 
 
Community News and attachments: 
 
Generations Lanes is hosting Saturday kids bowling again.  Winter session begins February 8 for ages 6+.  Sign up information is 
attached. 
 
Laconia Little League has early bird registration from February 15 - March 1.  Instructions for sign up are attached. 
 
St. Stephen's Lutheran Church will host it's annual Pancake Supper on Monday, February 24. 
Information flyer is attached. 
 
 
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-23028833&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rbsd.us


Little League Season is fast approaching! 
**Board Members Needed** 

We are in need of some new Board members. This is a way to meet new people and ensure future 
seasons for our youth. Meetings are usually held once a month. The next meeting will be Wednesday, 

February 12​th​ at 6:00 pm in the RI library in which new Board members will be voted on. 
If you are interested and can’t attend the meeting, please email ​laconialittleleague2018@gmail.com​. 

Without volunteers we would not exist! 
 
 


